From: Gina Munoz 
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 4:24 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: 33rd Ward / Christmas

Good afternoon Steve!

On behalf of the City of Chicago, we received a box of sweet pastries from Korea's Consul General Jong-kook Lee, on Friday, December 14th, 2018.

We have put them out in our reception area for residents to enjoy.  

Thank you kindly, 
Gina Hahne-Muñoz
Assistant to the Alderman
Ald. Deb Mell
